

COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear Subscriber,

First, we would like to thank you very much for subscribing to your favourite magazine or newspaper with us. Our thoughts are with everyone as we each try and navigate through this challenging time.

We want you to know that Cover-All has a number of policies and procedures designed to limit the impacts of this pandemic and these have all be enacted over the past month. Our goals are to ensure the health and safety of our staff and continuity of our business. We are closely monitoring the situation and receive regular updates from the Federal and Provincial governments as well as the World Health Organization.

We believe that communication, and connecting people who may become isolated, now more than ever, is imperative. At this time, our distributors in Europe have communicated that all magazines and newspapers will continue to be produced in this crisis. We are still currently receiving flights from Germany and our facilities are open to process these titles and induct into the Buffalo USPS.

If this should change for any reason, we will post on all our websites below updates so that all customers are informed as to the status of their subscription. In the event we are unable to receive product we will automatically be extending your subscription to make up for any missed issues. We will communicate this through our websites to keep you informed.

We thank you for your understanding during this challenging time. Please stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

The Teams at Cover-All, Data Media and Roltek.

